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“Everyone needs a place to call home, and affordable housing can renew
neighborhoods and grow the economy. Rehabilitating existing homes and increasing
access to affordable housing, especially for our veterans, people with disabilities,
and low-income families and individuals will improve quality of life opportunities.
Homeownership especially is important to revitalization. It’s great news for our
region,” said Senator Catharine Young.
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A complete list of projects receiving funding can be found at:
http://www.nyshcr.org/Funding/Awards/2015-LP-awards.pdf. 
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